
RECREATION ADVISORY COMMITTEE MEETING 

January 27, 2021 

 

The following committee members were present:  

 

Dave Bond  

Bernie Brotzman  

Ann Davis  

Keith Gargone  

DJ Kophazy  

Vickie Mendes-Branch  

Matt Scerbo  

Bobby Fulper  

 

Guest:  Robert Bengivenga, Town of Phillipsburg Business Administrator. 

 

The following members were absent: Mayor Tersigni 

 

DJ Kophazy, Superintendent of Recreation, called the meeting to order at approx. 7:00 p.m.  

 

On a motion made by Bernie Brotzman and seconded by Dawn Slifer,  Ann Davis was re-elected as Chair. 

 

On a motion from Matt Scerbo and seconded by Vickie Mendes-Branch,  Keith Gargone was elected as 

Vice Chair. 

 

On a motion made by Tim Zagra and seconded by Ann Davis, Vickie Mendes-Branch was re-elected as 

Secretary.  

 

Ann Davis, Chairperson, turned the meeting over to Superintendent of Recreation, DJ Kophazy, for his 

monthly report. DJ’s report was sent out to the committee the week before the meeting. 

 

DJ Spoke about the pool and provided an ETA of Mid to late June.  

 

Mascot name was introduced with the suggestion of Bobcats. Committee was in agreement.  

 

DJ met with Bernie Brotzman and William Spencer regarding the reopening of the Senior Center due to 

the ongoing pandemic. Slated to open for 2 hours a day tentatively to once or twice a week. Looking for 

volunteers to deliver meals.  

 

Keith Gargone- St. Luke’s contract for trainers for $1500. Will provide contact information for all who 

are interested.  

 

Councilman Robert Fulper- Perhaps shared services could be established? 

 

A motion was made by Bernie Brotzman with a second from Dave Bond to adjourn. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


